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From: Paula Doherty 

Sent: 28 August 2017 10:09

To: LocalPlan

Subject: Local Plan - public consultation after Planning Inspectors response to T&W Local 

Plan 

Categories:

Dear Sir 

 

I originally objected to the Telford & Wrekin Plan on the basis that I felt that the historic line of the 

Newport/Shrewsbury Canal was not sufficiently protected from future building encroachment. Given that the 

ultimate aim of the S&N Canal Trust is to make the canal navigable again, thus providing 

leisure/tourism/employment opportunities in the more neglected rural areas of T&W, I felt that this omission 

was serious enough to register my objection to the Plan. 

 

I now see that the inspector has made some recommendations to T&W to include additional policies with regard 

to the line of the canal. I support these additional policies and if they were all to be adopted by T&W and 

incorporated into the Local Plan I would be happy to remove that particular objection. 

 

Yours faithfully    

 

Mrs Paula Doherty 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

M66 - Paul Doherty




